
The Huxley Historical Society Board members met July 13, 2023, in the Huxley 
City Chambers.  Those in attendance were: Jolene Lettow, Nels Nord, Hal Davis, 
Michele Kalsem and Nancy Neilsen.  The meeting was called to order at 11:09 
AM. 

 
Attendance 

 
Minutes of the June 8, 2023, meeting were approved as presented. 

 
Minutes approved 

 
Approved payment of bills and account activity as follows: 
$      126.00   US Post Office (debit card) stamps 
$ 10,000.00   Splash Pad Donation 
$      240.75   Nite Owl Print (newsletter) 
$        69.41   Staples (new mouse/ink) 
$ 49,885.50  Current balance 
Investments: 
Vision Bank CD $100,000 @ 2.3% matures in August 2023 
Edward Jones CD $100,000 @ 4.65% matures November 2023  

 
Treasurer’s Report 
approved 

 
Continued discussion regarding bike trail signage.  Plans for one large 
permanent sign with smaller ones along the trail.  Signs would include 
information about the Ballard Grove cemetery, depot and stockyard. 

 
More details on bike 
trail signage 

 
Plans for next newsletter: 

• Maland House invitation to membership 

• Apland Farm history and updates 

• Inter-Urban history 

• Fjeldberg military veterans  

 
Next newsletter 

 
Updates and discussion regarding the Maland House event:  The event is 
planned for Sunday, October 1, 2023.  The event will include tables, tents, block 
party notifications, and refreshments.  

 
Maland House Event 

 
Next meetings are planned for August 10, 2023 and September 14, 2023 
Meeting adjourned at 12:09 PM 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Nancy Neilsen 
Recording Secretary 
 

 

 


